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At this stage the committee is still waiting for approval of the DA application for the hall 
extension. There has been correspondence between the committee and the council development 
planner. An issue raised by council on 31 May related to a stormwater pipe they believed runs 
under the hall. Ray Jones employed a contractor with the appropriate equipment to confirm that 
the pipe does not run under the hall. They also raised the issue of 18 additional parking spaces 
on site. A detailed plan of the site showing all parking was submitted but confirmation to the 
approval of this has not been received. 
On 27 June an email was received advising that the separate application of the proposed 
plumbing, drainage and stormwater work was approved. This is a promising event however we 
are yet to receive approval for the building work. 

 


